
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for December 7, 2020


The meeting, which was held on Zoom, was called to order at 5:35.


Present: Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Nelson Mayhew, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry


The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and accepted.


Trails:  Looking at a way to keep the multi-use trails around the Rec Center packed and open 
for snowshoeing. This would be a good activity for school children as well as community 
members in general.  Members will follow up with a couple of ideas to see if this is feasible. 
(Snowshoes are available at Montgomery Properties for use.) 

 


Maintenance & Grounds: The Rec Center building was winterized and the internet service was 
changed to “vacation mode”.  A plan for changing the current old and inefficient furnace to a 
new system in the future was discussed. 


Grants:  Brendan has applied for additional money from Rise Vermont that is available for town 
recreation projects.  If received, this money could be applied toward trail maintenance for 
snowshoeing and/or future projects.


Financials:  Marsha presented a current printout of the Rec Department financial report.  This 
was reviewed and discussed.  


 


The meeting was adjourned at 6:05.


Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


